
Greater Rochester BOMA to attend Red Wings/Networking
event: June 9
May 22, 2009 - Upstate New York

On Tuesday, June 9 the greater Rochester Building Owners & Managers (BOMA) chapter attend the
Red Wings game vs, the Syracuse Chiefs at Frontier Field. Members and their guest will be seated
at "The Perch" overlooking the third base line.
This is another BOMA networking tradition. Reservations are required for this event. The gates open
at 11 a.m. and lunch and beverages will be served. The game starts at 12:05 p.m. 
Parking for the event is located at the Main Frontier Field parking lot behind Kodak or garage on
State St. next to WXXI.
The event is free to BOMA members and guests are $35. Payment is required with reservation and
the tickets will be mailed to the members. Space is limited. No shows, members and non-members
will be billed.
 Contact the BOMA office at (585) 586-6906 or boma@riversorg.com. Registration and payment
must be received by June 2. For more information visit www.bomarochester.com.
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